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DRIVE-IN MOVIE AT THE SHOPPES AT CHINO HILLS 
“MOVIE IN THE PARK…ING LOT” JULY 25 

 
Chino Hills, CA – The City of Chino Hills, in collaboration with the Shoppes at Chino Hills, is 
proud to present the first “Movie in the Park…ing Lot!”  For $10 a car, Chino Hills residents 
can register online, at www.chinohills.org/Drive-In, to experience this unique, family-
friendly event. On Saturday, July 25, the 2019 hit flick, Missing Link, will be shown on a 50-
foot big screen in the overflow parking lot at City Center Drive and Shoppes Drive. Gates 
open at 6:00 pm and showtime is at 8:30 pm approximately. Ticketholders will receive 
directions for entry and will be provided with the assigned FM radio station upon arrival. All 
sales are final. NO refunds will be issued. 
 
Precautions will be in place due to COVID-19.  Moviegoers must remain in their vehicles 
and watch the movie from inside their vehicles, which will be spaced with six feet of 
physical distance. Watching from an open-air truck bed, or from an SUV with the back 
door/hatch open, is allowed. Restrooms will be available with physical distancing required. 
Restaurants at The Shoppes will be happy to take your order for curbside pick-up and a 
picnic in your vehicle. For questions, please call Community Services at (909) 364-2700. 
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